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NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC 
GENERAL REGISTRY – COVID-19 RESPONSE (2) 

 
IN LIGHT OF THE DEVELOPMENTS WITH REGARDS TO COVID-19, INCLUDING THE RECENT 
ANNOUNCEMENT OF A COUNTRYWIDE QUARANTINE IN ACCORDANCE WITH STATUTORY 
INSTRUMENT 54 OF 2020, THE GENERAL PUBLIC IS HEREBY NOTIFIED OF THE FOLLOWING 
WITH EFFECT FROM APRIL 14, 2020, UNTIL FURTHER NOTICE 
 
 

1. THE MAIN OFFICE OF THE GENERAL REGISTRY WILL BE CLOSED TO THE GENERAL 
PUBLIC. 
 

2. PERSONS WISHING TO CONTACT THE OFFICE MAY CALL, TEXT, OR WHATSAPP 615-
8651 OR 615-7299. 
 

3. CORRESPONDENCE CAN BE SENT TO EMAIL ADDRESS info@belizejudiciary.org . 
 

4. DOCUMENTS TO BE FILED CAN BE SENT TO EMAIL ADDRESS e-filing@registry.gov.bz. 
 

5. URGENT APPLICATIONS TO THE SUPREME COURT, INCLUDING APPLICATIONS FOR 
BAIL, CAN BE DONE USING E-FILING, IN ACCORDANCE WITH THE GUIDELINES IN THE 
COVID-19 PRACTICE DIRECTIONS, AND THEY WILL BE PROCESSED ACCORDINGLY. 
 
 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR COOPERATION AND UNDERSTANDING DURING THESE CHALLENGING 
TIMES. 
 
 
PATRICIA ARANA (Ms.) 
REGISTRAR GENERAL(AG.) 
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